
 
5th September 2012 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Mungall 
 
Consultation on extending the discount for small transmission connected generators 
set out in Standard Licence Condition C13 
 
Scottish Water would like to thank you for the invitation to comment on the aforementioned 
consultation paper and we confirm our support for the principles of this consultation to 2016, 
however at this time we have no further comments. 
 
Should you require any additional information on this, or any related matter, please do not 
hesitate to make contact. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rob Crusher 
Head of Energy 
 

Castle House 
6 Castle Drive 
Carnegie Campus 
Dunfermline 
KY11 8GG 
 
T: 0845 601 8855 
F: 01383 848323 
W: www.scottishwater.co.uk 
 

Anthony Mungall 
anthony.mungall@ofgem.gov.uk 
 


